
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs HadleyDear Year 1,

I am so excited to be your teacher in 
Year 1! I have heard that you have all 
been working hard in Reception and I am 
positive that we are going to have lots 
of fun as we continue your learning 
adventure at St Peter's.

We will explore and investigate some 
exciting topics in Year 1. There will be 
lots of new learning, plenty of 
opportunities to develop skills and time 
to share what we have learnt. 

I am looking forward to joining you on 
your journey next year and to seeing 
your bright, beaming smiles of joy and 
pride when you make a new discovery or 
master a new skill. I can't wait!

I love exploring and going 
on adventures! Whether 
you're visiting Cannock 

Chase or travelling 
somewhere you've not been 

before, there is always 
something new to discover!

It is really 
important to me to

spend time with my family. 
Whenever we can, my 

whole family gather at my 
parent's house for Sunday 
lunch. My mum makes the 
best Sunday roast ever! 


